Hardin County Board of Education

December 15, 2016 - 11:30 AM

Regular Lunch Meeting 

John Hardin High School 

Elizabethtown, KY  42701

I. Call to Order  

Chairperson Charlie Wise called the meeting to order.  The following members were present:

Charlie Wise, Kay Sharon, Suzy Broadwater, John Emary and Mike Kinney    

II. Lunch and tour    

III. Discussion regarding SRO  

Chris Reed, Deputy Superintendent, explained that having an officer readily available at the south end of the county would provide better security for families and students in the area.

East and West Hardin middle schools are in the center of the south end of the county.  The resource officer could alternate between the two middle schools each day and make frequent visits to G.C. Burkhead, Cecilia Valley, Lakewood and Creekside elementary schools and get to know the students and staff.

He explained that since they're centrally located, if something were to happen, the drive time will be a lot shorter getting to one of those schools. 

IV. Questions and clarifications related to the December 15, 2016, regular 6:00 p.m. board agenda    

V. Executive Session    

VI. Adjourn  

Order #10590 - Motion Passed:  There being no further business, approval to adjourn the meeting passed with a motion by Mr. Mike Kinney and a second by Ms. Suzanne Broadwater.  

Ms. Suzanne Broadwater    Yes

Mr. John Emary            Yes

Mr. Mike Kinney           Yes

Ms. Kay Sharon            Yes

Mr. Charlie Wise          Yes

_____________________________________

Chairperson

_____________________________________

Superintendent

